What to Expect From WinderKids...

We are so thankful for you. Children and families are a treasured part of the Winder First Family
and it is our goal to continually serve, protect, teach, love, and laugh with your children.
WinderKids is a healthy, safe, and fun place where children learn about Jesus through the Bible,
music, crafts, and activities that are developmentally appropriate at each stage.

As families arrive, you will notice a check-in process...

e Each family is asked to register each child (babies to 5th grade) before arriving or
upon arrival on Sunday morning. This ensures children will be in the correct
space and be rejoined with their family after services.

e Families, once checked in, will receive security stickers. Each child’s sticker has a code
that matches each adult sticker. Adults, please hold on to your sticker. It should be
presented at pick-up to ensure everyone goes home with their family.

e WinderKids, Wellness policy will be strictly enforced.

e Only parent/guardians or siblings over 15 years of age will be allowed to pick-up
children, but they must present the security sticker.

e There are two entrances to the children’s area. Families may enter the children’s area
through the covered side of the church or turn left at the fountain, drive to the new
Children’s Ministry parking lot and enter directly into the children’s area.

e Volunteers will be waiting to check children in and help to direct guests to the Children’s
Welcome Desk.

e Volunteers will be helping families find their child’s class based on age/ developmental
level.

e Hand Sanitizer will be placed at several locations in the children’s area for leaders,
volunteers, parents, and children.

*Grade promotion will take place in August.
Children will be moving up to their new classrooms during this time*

If you or your children are not feeling well and have any health concerns, you are encouraged to
stay home and join us online for services through Facebook Live or YouTube.



